
Guidance on maintaining contact
between parents and children during
Covid-19 highlighted

The Ministers of Health and Justice have today highlighted guidance on
contact between parents and children during the Covid-19 restrictions.
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Mallon announces Driver and Vehicle
Agency contact point to assist
customers during covid-19

Minister Mallon has launched a customer email to support customers with DVA
queries given the ongoing disruption and challenges due to covid-19.

DAERA Minister Edwin Poots MLA
statement at NI Executive Covid-19
daily briefing – 29 April 2020

COVID-19 is a cruel, cruel virus and it has disrupted almost every aspect of
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our lives.

Swann committed to maximum
transparency on Covid-19 statistics

Health Minister Robin Swann has emphasised his commitment to transparency on
statistics on Coronavirus-related deaths in Northern Ireland.
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